
 

MEMORIAL QUILT PROJECT 

 

The Binding Stitches Peacemakers are making a second quilt fund-raiser to  

benefit the ministries of the Church.  We are planning a quilt to honor the     

memories of those who are with us in Spirit only as they have reached Eternal 

Life.  John Wesley UM Church has a rich history of   family linage and this quilt 

will become a living legacy of our Church family.  If you wish to honor a loved 

one in this way, please complete the form below and return it to the church office 

by DECEMBER 31
ST

, along with your donation of $25.00.  Since each block has 

size limitations, each block will include one family only.  If you have questions, please contact Carole Keyser. 

 

——————————————————————————————–————————-—————————— 

 

CUT AND RETURN THIS PORTION TO THE CHURCH OFFICE 

 

 

NAME(S) TO BE MEMORIALIZED:  ______________________________________________________ 

 

GIVEN BY:   _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount Paid: $__________________________           Date ____________________________________ 


